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Pittsburgh Paints

Exterior Stain & Wood Preservative

Semi-Transparent-Oil

Dark Walnut  77-953

GUARANTEE:  Bis (tributyltin) oxide (TBTO) 0.50%

Do not apply this product by spray methods.

4 LITRES

DANGER IRRITANT

POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

For exterior use only.

Keep out of the reach of children.

Warning Eye Irritant.

DOMESTIC

REGISTRATION NO. 19591 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Also - See attached back panel warning and directions.

Stain - Semi-Transparent Oil 

This semi-transparent stain helps to preserve wood and repels 
water.  It exceeds the U.S. Federal Specification for water 
repellency.  TT-W-572B Paragraph 3.7.

This stain enhances the natural beauty of wood and resists 
cracking, peeling and the fading caused by the effects of the 
sun's harmful rays.  It will also guard against wood rot and 
mildew growth on the stain film.



Where to Use:  Decks, porches, sawn siding, beams, shakes, 
fencing, shingles, wood trim and previously stained wood 
surfaces.  Do not use below ground, or on abraded plywood.

Directions for Use:  Do not apply this product where the 
preservative may become a component of food, feed, or drinking 
water.  Do not apply this product to insitu waterfront structures 
such as docks, wharfs, or piers.
Coverage:  Approx. 7.4 to 14.7 m2/L depending on wood texture.

Surface Preparation:  Surface must be dry and free from dirt, 
sawdust, loose fibers, mildew, flaking or peeling paint or stain, 
grease, and other surface contamination.  Countersink and spot 
prime all ferrous nails and fill voids with putty.  Sand surface 
smooth, always with the grain. For woods prone to bleeding, such 
as redwood or red cedar, white or light coloured stains are not 
recommended.

Application:  Stir thoroughly. Apply a full, even coat by brush, 
or roller.  Apply thoroughly to ends, cuts and edges.  Avoid 
applying in direct sunlight or when surface temperature is below 
104C.  No thinning is usually required.  Stain effects may vary 
slightly in colour on different species of wood.  Test in a 
unseen area before proceeding.

Drying:  Normally dries in 2 to 4 hours at 254C and 50% relative 
humidity.  May be recoated in 24 hours.

Clean-up:  LEPTYNE(R) Paint Thinner, 21-263.

PRECAUTIONS  TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  CONTAINS PETROLEUM 
DISTILLATE AND Bis (tributyltin) oxide.  KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF 
CHILDREN.

Harmful if swallowed; may be absorbed through skin.  Causes skin 
irritation.  Avoid breathing of vapor.  Do not get in eyes, on 
skin, or on clothing.  Remove contaminated clothing immediately.

Wear eye protection, rubber gloves, and protective clothing when 
applying or when handling freshly treated lumber.

Combustible.  Keep away from heat, sparks, or flame.  Use with 
forced ventilation.  Do not take internally.  Close container 
after each use.

FIRST AID STATEMENT:  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call 



a physician immediately.  In case of contact, immediately flush 
eyes or skin with plenty of water.  Get medical attention if 
irritation persists.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:  Do not apply directly to water.  Do not 
contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL:  Securely wrap original container in 
several layers of newspaper and discard in trash.  Do not reuse 
container.  Store unused product in a safe place out of the reach 
of children.  For Emergency Medical and Spill Control 
Information, (514) 645-1320.

YOUR SATISFACTION IS GUARANTEED:  PPG guarantees your 
satisfaction with this product.  If you're not satisfied, simply 
return the unused portion of the product to the store where you 
bought it, with proof of purchase, and the dealer will refund 
your purchase price or furnish you with replacement product, 
whichever you prefer.

Tint with Section 9

Tint with Section 5

Colour Formulas.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service. 
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